

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE. WASILLA, ALASKA 99687 PHONE: (907) 373-9050 FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 90-53

FROM: Mayor

DATE: July 18, 1990

RE: Trooper Office Space Remodel

In 1989, Council approved the expenditure of some \$12,500 to remodel the Trooper's office space in the Wasilla School Building. The project was shelved because of changes in the Palmer division's plans.

There is a new opportunity to base the Trooper's truck standards enforcement unit in this space.

Administration again asks for authority to spend up to \$12,500 to refinish and renovate the space for use by the Troopers. Work would include a new entry door, stoop and canopy, new carpet, paint, room dividers and access door to the staff restroom and old faculty lounge.

The suggested source of funds is Council Contingency, FY91 Budget Balance - \$20,000.

John/C. Stein, Mayor

Approvisa 7/23/90